
April 1, 2009

Ariel Son
Data Request Response Center
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000
Portland, OR  97232

RE: Tariff 09-01 Docket No. 09-035-T01 The only change to the tariff sheets is to replace
“Utah Power and Light Company” with “Rocky
Mountain Power” in the title line of the tariff.

Dear Ms. Son:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. 09-01 dated February 24, 2009.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of March 26, 2009, have
hereby been approved by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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